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January 11, 2019 

The Honorable Scott K. Saiki, 
Speaker and Members of the 
House of Representatives 

Thirtieth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 431 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

Dear President Kouchi, Speaker Saiki, and Members of the Legislature: 

As required by Chapter 302A-1314(r), DBEDT is tasked with transmitting the Economic 
Development Alliance of Hawaii lnc.'s (EDAH) annual report on the progress of the 
Hawaii 3Ts school technology fund and an annual audit by an independent auditor of 
the fund. 

I am informing you that EDAH received funding from the Legislature in 2008. The 
monies were spent down in a timely manner by December of 2009. EDAH has not 
received any additional funding from the Legislature but continues to support and 
develop STEM learning models for Hawaii students and teachers. Thus, there has 
been no activity with this program since 2009. 

Mary Alice Evans 

Enclosure 

c: Legislative Reference Bureau 
Economic Development Alliance of Hawaii Inc. 

DEPT. COMM. NO. 348




